
City Hall
Location 2nd Floor – Common Council Chamber

Agenda
Physical Services Committee Meeting

Monday, May 15, 2017
Time: 6:30 p.m.

Roll Call: Eric I. VanBuren, Chairman
Nathan S. Emmons
John P. McLaughlin, Jr.
John B. Gosek

Approve minutes of May 1, 2017, Committee Meeting.

I. Old Business: 

II. New Business:

1. Tom Kells, DPW Commissioner, received a request from Susan 
McBrearty on behalf of the Oswego Bookmobile to park the Bookmobile in
City Parks and Streets during their annual seven (7) week programs and 
during the Movie Night in the Park, from June 29, 2017 through August 19,
2017.  Attachment

2. Tom Kells, DPW Commissioner, received a request from Michael Ryder of
Spectacular Sheds to donate the materials and labor for a 10’x12’ gazebo.
The gazebo would be constructed on site at Breitbeck Park.  Attachment

3. Tom Kells, DPW Commissioner, received a request from Diane Collins on 
behalf of the Oswego Public Library for use of public space on August 2, 
2017 from 8:00 am – 1:00 pm.  The public space requested is the lower lot
of parking spaces used for the library that are accessed from Route 481.  
The space will be used for an equipment demonstration of trucks during 
the time as part of the children’s summer reading program.

4. Tom Kells, DPW Commissioner, received a request from Dave Rahn on 
behalf of the Oswego Girls Youth Softball League for use of Breitbeck 
Park beginning the middle of May 2017 through the beginning of August 
2017.  The field would be used Monday through Sunday for games and 
practices with games being played Monday through Friday from 5:00 pm 
to 9:00 pm.

5. The Clerk’s Office has received a request from David Thompson, owner of
Gibby’s Irish Pub, located at 8 West Second Street, for a waiver of the 
Noise Ordinance in order to host musical performances at his 
establishment during the summer months of May through September 
2017.  Mr. Thompson is also requesting a waiver of the Noise Ordinance 
during Harborfest, Thursday through Sunday, July 27-30, 2017.

6. The Engineer’s Office states Ms. Amy Penfield owner of a single-family 
dwelling at 118 East Mohawk Street located in the Fourth Ward, requests 
the use of public space, eight foot by ten foot (8’x10’) for new covered 
porch between the sidewalk and property line fronting East Mohawk 
Street.  Attachment



7. Justin Rudgick, Community Development Director received a request from
ARISE regarding the Ride for Ramps special event to be held on June 3, 
2017 at the Oswego Speedway and Lighthouse Lanes from 8:00 am to 
4:00 pm.  There will be music, BBQ, bounce houses and a 5K run.  They 
are requesting use of the city’s bandstand and barricades to close off the 
parking lot at Lighthouse Lanes. Lastly, there will be a large motorcycle 
group gathering so they are requesting a police escort to lead the 
motorcycle group out of the city at the end of the event.

8. The Engineer’s Office received a request from Ms. Amy McKean, owner of
a single-family dwelling at 87 East Utica Street, located in the fourth Ward,
for use of public space to install a new four foot (4’) high vinyl fence 
adjacent to the existing public sidewalk fronting East Utica Street.  
Attachment


